Examination Results 2024
Year 13 —Thursday 15th August

8:00am. Results will be available to access on Go4Schools. If there are any
problems displaying the results on Go4Schools, we will post a notice on the website.

8:00am — 10:00am. Results will be available to collect in person from the Hall.
Any results not collected will be placed in an envelope and posted to your home
address. This will be done before we leave on results day.

If you would like somebody other than yourself to collect your results, please
email exams@disshigh.co.uk from your disshigh account before the end of term
(19 July) giving your consent for the named person to collect on the day.

We will not be able to issue results to anyone other than by these two methods.

Support
There will be members of the Sixth Form team available, from 8 — 10am to help
you through the clearing process or give any alternative advice.

For any other queries, please contact jameshurley@disshigh.co.uk

Year 11 —Thursday 22nd August

9:00am — 11:00am. Results will be available to collect in person from the Hall.
Any results not collected will be placed in an envelope and posted to your home
address. This will be done before we leave on results day.

10:00am. Results will be available to access on Go4Schools. If there are any
problems displaying the results on Go4Schools, we will post a notice on the
website.

If you would like somebody other than yourself to collect your results, please
email exams@disshigh.co.uk from your disshigh account before the end of term
(19 July) giving your consent for the named person to collect on the day.

We will not be able to issue results to anyone other than by these two methods.

Support
There will be members of the staff available, from 9 — 11am, to help guide and
advise you on next steps.

For any other queries, please contact billyadamson@disshigh.co.uk
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